

Rakegate Primary School

Rakegate Close, Wolverhampton, WV10 6US

Phone: 01902 558608

Email: rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S L Horton

26.09.18

Year 2 Harvest Assembly – Friday 5th October 9.30am

Dear Parents/ Carers,

For health and safety reasons, we are restricted to the number of people that can attend school performances and can only allow 120 people in the audience. For this reason we will be issuing tickets.

Tickets will be available from the school office from Friday 28th September 2018. They will be limited to 2 tickets per child and we will hold a reserve list and allocate additional tickets on Wednesday 3rd October 2018. Unfortunately you will not be able to attend the performance without your ticket.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Horton Headteacher

